
 

         Letter to the Editor 

Arch Pediat Neurosurg.2023; 7(2):e3082025 

 
License terms

 

 

http://www.archpedneurosurg.com.br/ 

Received:01  May 2025 

 e3082025 

ISSN: 2675-3626 

DOI: 10.46900/apn.v7i2.308 

 Announcement of the Latin American Congress in 
Pediatric Neurosurgery  

 CLANPED 2025 
 

Javier Gonzalez Ramos 1 Ricardo Santos de Oliveira 2

1 Department of Neurosurgery, Hospital 

de Pediatría Juan P. Garrahan, Ciudad 

Autónoma de Buenos Aires, Argentina 

2 Departamento de Cirurgia e Anatomia, 

Faculdade de Medicina de Ribeirão 

Preto, Universidade de São Paulo, 

Ribeirão Preto, Brasil 

 

  Ricardo de Oliveira, MD 

 e-mail: rsoliveira@gmail.com 

Available at: 
http://www.archpedneurosurg.com.br/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                

Keywords: Letter, Congress 

Dear Editor, 

I am writing to inform you and the readership of the 

Archives of Pediatric Neurosurgery about the upcoming Latin 

American Congress in Pediatric Neurosurgery, organized by 

ASOLANPED. The event will take place in São Paulo, Brazil, 

from August 12 to 16, 2025. 

This prestigious congress will bring together leading 

experts, researchers, and practitioners from across Latin 

America to discuss the latest advances and challenges in the 

field of pediatric neurosurgery. The congress will provide a 

unique opportunity for knowledge exchange and 

professional collaboration. 

Among the scientific highlights, there will be two 

specialized courses focusing on Oncology, Hydrodynamics, 

and new technologies, designed to enhance the skills and 

expertise of the participants in these critical areas. 

Additionally, a dedicated microsurgery course, organized by 

Professor Feres Chaddad, will be held at the Federal 

University of São Paulo (Unifesp), providing hands-on 

training and practical insights from renowned specialists. 

We believe that the congress will significantly contribute 

to the advancement of pediatric neurosurgery in the region 

and foster valuable interactions among professionals. We 

kindly invite the readership of the Archives of Pediatric 

Neurosurgery to participate and gain from this enriching 

experience. 

Thank you for considering this announcement. We look 

forward to welcoming participants from around the globe to 

São Paulo this August. 

Sincerely, 

Javier Gonzalez Ramos – President of ASOLANPED 

Ricardo Santos de Oliveira – President of CLANPED 

2025 
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